
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
February 16, 2011 

 
 
King Forward, Inc. 
1671 N.W. 144th Terrace, Suite 106 
Sunrise, FL.  33323 
          1800E3-RLG 
 
 
 
                                                                      In re:  Low Power Television Application of: 
                                                                                 King Forward, Inc. 
                                                                                 Channel 38, Albany, GA. 
                                                                                 File no.: BMPDTL-20101019ABI 
                                                                                 Facility Id No.: 182926 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
On December 29, 2010, the licensee as addressed above was sent a 30 day deficiency 
letter outlining the following interference issue: 
 
 
Our preliminary engineering review reveals that your proposed facility does not comply 
with the Commission’s interference rules.   Specifically, the proposal is predicted to 
cause interference to the following facilities: 
 
1.  New – Facility: 186153, Cordele, GA. – BNPDTL-20100510AAZ 
 
 
You were given the opportunity to file a minor amendment to resolve the specified 
interference problem within (30) days from the date of that letter. Amendments must be 
filed electronically. If not so amended, your application will be considered incomplete 
and subsequently dismissed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Our records show that no amendment has been filed as of February 14, 2011, to 
resolve the above referenced interference problem. Our current interference study 
shows the same interference as listed above at a 6.1 percent interference level to the 
New DTV Facility 186153 which is a 3 percent increase over the interference level of 
3.1 percent of which the New DTV Facility was expected to accept from your underlying 
construction permit. Therefore, the above referenced modification application is 
considered incomplete and IS HEREBY DISMISSED. 
 
 
 
                                                                                         Sincerely 
 
 
                                                                                         Hossein Hashemzadeh 
                                                                                          Associate Chief 
                                                                                          Video Division 
                                                                                           Media Bureau 
 
 
C.c. King Forward, Inc. 
 C/O – James Gallagher 
 10120 Briar Circle 
 Hudson, FL.  34667 


